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Comments: The reduction in protections for our forest that you all have planned will degrade our ecosystem.

This is a giveaway to corporate interests under the guise of "management" and fire safety. I've seen firsthand the

Mission Restoration Project next to our family home and it looks like a clearcut mud pit despite all the cute little

informative plans that were published. "Contract Based Management" = Clearcuts. I expect more of the same as

you make these changes.  Shame on all of you that are pretending this is good news. I wish there were some

among you with the courage to stand up for what's right instead of pretending feller bunchers mean progress and

forest health. We're going to see the ugliest and most tragic logging on our public lands that we've seen in

decades because of these changes to the Forest Plan. 


